
Dear Planning Officer, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed development at the 
Frognal Garages site. 

 

The design is tasteful and well-considered, blending seamlessly with the 
existing streetscape. The inclusion of just seven flats maintains a low density, 
and the enhanced greenery and thoughtful landscaping are a welcome 
improvement to the area. I also appreciate that the parking has been 
sensitively planned, with fewer cars dominating the frontage compared to the 
current layout. 

 

Overall, this is a high-quality scheme that will add value to the 
neighbourhood without overwhelming it. I hope it receives your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Max Kyte  

Flat 1 Oakhill House, Oakhill Park, NW3 7LP 

 


